NTEU


NTEU strongly supports H.R. 979, a bill to reform the pricing and contracting for prescription drugs under FEHBP which provides health insurance for federal employees and retirees.
The bill would increase the oversight and regulation of pharmaceutical benefit managers, who negotiate with manufacturers for prescription drugs that are offered in FEHBP’s participating insurance plans.  It prohibits switching drugs without a physician's approval, requires prescription benefits managers to return proceeds from rebates to the program, and creates stronger disclosure requirements. NTEU believes the bill could result in billions of dollars in savings by opening up the prescription drug purchasing process, and those savings could keep premium costs down for FEHBP enrollees  
For more information go to www.nteu.org 







Page 2 of 1

